
WAYNE STATE UNIVERSITY LAW SCHOOL 

Criteria for Accepting Credit for Student Study at a Foreign 

Institution (ABA Criterion I.A.4(b)) 

 

1. These criteria apply to Wayne Law students approved to participate in semester-long 

study abroad programs at our three partner schools: Maastricht University, National 

Taiwan University, and the University of Maribor. Wayne Law has comprehensive 

student exchange agreements with each of these partner schools. 

2. The Director of the Program for International Legal Studies (Director) and staff from the 

Wayne Law Registrar’s office will meet with students immediately after they are 

approved for participating in one of the foreign exchanges. This meeting is intended to 

ensure that (i) students pick courses at the partner law school that are equivalent in their 

subject-matter and rigor to those offered at Wayne Law, (ii) by virtue of going abroad, 

the students will not miss opportunities to take classes at Wayne that are required, 

essential to preparing for the bar exam, and highly recommended by Wayne Law as 

contributing to a well-rounded legal education, and (iii) the student will receive credits 

from the semester sufficient to contribute to graduation. 

3. Once all these matters are settled, the student will submit, and the Registrar’s Office will 

approve, a document setting out the agreed plan for all these issues. This document will 

be kept on file at the Registrar’s Office. 

4. Once the student arrives at the partner law school and has started classes, they will report 

to the Law School that all aspects of the plan are proceeding. In particular, they will 

report on enrollment in the planned courses. 

5. After the student has completed final exams and all other assignments in classes at the 

partner law school, the student will request that the partner school transmit their grades to 

the Wayne Law Registrar’s office. Once the grades are received and entered on the 

student’s record, the Registrar will confirm full receipt of the credits to the student and 

the Director. 


